Village of Webberville February 2022 Newsletter



VILLAGE OF WEBBERVILLE NOTICE OF MEETING

Residents of the Village of Webberville please take notice that a meeting will be held before the Webberville Village Council on Tuesday, February 22 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in the Village Council Chambers located at 115 S. Main St., Webberville.

There will be a Public Hearing at this time.

The first purpose of this hearing is to consider adopting an ordinance to approve an amendment to the Webberville Downtown Development Plan

The changes that will be reviewed are for the Tech Drive road extension project, the TECH Drive utilities extension project, possible purchase of 204 W. Grand River to make a parking lot and to re-adopt Plan Amendment 2020 and 2021.

Interested parties may make comments at the meeting or submit them in writing to the Village Clerk/ Treasurer, P.O. Box 389, Webberville, MI 48892 or by email at jhord@villageofwebberville.com prior to the meeting.

Joke of the Month:

Do skunks celebrate Valentine's Day?

Answer:

Sure, they're very scent-imental



The Village Office and DPW Will be closed on February 21, 2022, for Presidents Day.

Tip of the Month: The Village and WDDA's fiscal year end is March 31, 2022.

Budgets will be worked on over the next two months. Village meetings are February 8th, 22nd, and March 8th, 22nd, 29th and 31st. The WDDA Budget is approved by Council within the Village Budget.

Don't forget that winter taxes are due February 14, 2022. The Village does not collect winter taxes – make sure you pay to Leroy Township.

PLEASE do not park on the streets when there is a forecast for snow. It makes it easier for the DPW to get the roads clear if they do not have to work around parked vehicles.